Report of the Seminar held on 20.10.2022

A cyber security awareness workshop was organized by Dept. of Higher Education, in
collaboration with Sonari College on 20.11.2022. Mr. Biju Pegu, a tech entrepreneur and the
CEO, Gratia Technology, has delivered a wonderful lecture on the various issues of cybercrimes
and the knowledge required to counter those threats. All the faculty members and about 300
students attended the workshop.
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